
File No. 18-0864

ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT, PARKS, AND RIVER COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the
installation of the name MICHAEL DOUGLAS on the Hollywood Walk of Fame.

Recommendation for Council action:

APPROVE the installation of the name MICHAEL DOUGLAS at 6259 Hollywood Boulevard.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Engineer reports that there is no General Fund impact.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

At the meeting held September 26, 2018, your Arts, Entertainment, Parks and River Committee 
considered a Bureau of Engineering (BOE) report relative to the installation of the name of 
Michael Douglas on the Hollywood Walk of Fame. The report dated September 7, 2018, 
attached to the Council file, includes some background on the matter. After an opportunity for 
public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the September 7, 2018 BOE report 
as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted

ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT, PARKS AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
O'FARRELL: YES
RYU: YES
PRICE: ABSENT

EV
18-0864_rpt_aepr_9-26-18

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-




